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HECKER VILLAGE BOARD MEETING 

November 8, 2022 

 

In absence of President Charles Kujawski, board Trustee Arnold Eckart called the 

November 8, 2022 regular Board Meeting to order.  After reciting the Pledge of 

Allegiance, the following members answered roll call: Rich Happel, Jim Mueth, Aaron 

Eckart, Arnold Eckart, Douglas Van Buren, Gary Wittenauer, Wade Harrelson, Lori 

Amann and Annette Schreder.  Charles Kujawski was absent.   

 

Rich Happel made a motion seconded by James Mueth to appoint Arnold Eckart as 

Mayor-Pro Temp in absence of Charles Kujawski.  Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

Gary Wittenauer made a motion seconded by James Mueth to approve the October 11, 

2022 Regular Board Minutes.  Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

Appointments:  Village President has appointed Gary Wittenauer as the representative to 

the FSH Water Commission-Board Member-Hecker Seat. 

 

Douglas Van Buren made a motion seconded by Gary Wittenauer to approve the 

treasurer’s report and pay all bills submitted for the month of November.  Voting all ayes, 

motion carried. 

 

Mayor’s Report:  President Kujawski left notes stating that the Hecker Code and 

Ordinances are now available to view online. 

Also reminded us that Village Attorney Myron Hanna will be retiring at the end of the 

year and has handed out information on a possible replacement candidate. Terry Bruckert 

has been recommended by Charles Kujawski and by Myron Hanna. 

 

Committee Reports: 

Streets:  Washington Street repairs have been completed.   The Culvert on 281 W. 

Washington will need to be repaired where Reliable Trash backed over it. 

Zoning:   Wade Harrelson had a resident ask about the use of a portable container. 

 

A new Contract with Reliable Sanitation was handed out to look over and vote on. 

James Mueth made a motion seconded by Gary Wittenauer to approve Resolution R-03-

2022 to enter into a Contract with Reliable Sanitation for Trash and Recycling Collection 

Service. A roll call vote was taken: 

Rich Happel—yes   Arnold Eckart—yes 

James Mueth—yes   Douglas Van Buren—yes 

Aaron Eckart—yes   Gary Wittenauer—yes 

Voting all yeas, motion carried. 

 

The December meeting will begin at 6:30pm followed by the Christmas Party to be held at 

the Backstreet Wine & Dine. 

 

Santa will visit Hecker on December 11, beginning at 5:00pm with Santa riding the 

Firetruck thru Hecker and continuing on to the Hecker Community Center where he will 

visit and take pictures with the kids. 

 

Gary Wittenauer made a motion seconded by James Mueth to adjourn the meeting.  Voting 

all ayes, motion carried. 

 

The next Village Board Meeting will be on December 13, 2022 beginning at 6:30pm. 



 

Submitted by Annette Schreder, Village Clerk 

 

 

 


